Lori Stelzer

SR #

From: ERIN H. CHRISTY <echristy@williamsparker.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 14, 2017 12:39 PM

To: Lori Stelzer

Cc: BAILEY, CHARLIE; kfernandez@swflgovlaw.com; Roger Clark;
dparks@grimesgoebel.com; Jerry Jasper, Egloff, Maggie L.

Subject: RE: McLeod Recycling Yard - 700 Gene Green Road

Lori,

Out of respect of the City Council’s time and in the interest of allowing for a more efficient meeting, our client, VG&RC
Community Association, Inc., is opting not to petition for affected party status for the purpose of participating in today’s
hearing. While our client is an affected party with standing, it will instead present its testimony at the time of public
comment, rather than using the additional time and rights it would otherwise receive in the conduct of the

hearing. They believe they can make their points regarding the incompatibility of the proposed McLeod Recycling Yard
and its failure to comply with applicable City regulations in the time permitted under public comment. By this email, our
client is reserving the right, as an affected party having standing, to participate in any appeals or other proceedings
relating to the City Council’s action on this application.

Thank you very much for your time.

Erin

Erin Hope Christy

Attorney at |

Williams Parl

[

in |\ OIS

This email is a PRIVATE communication and may be subject to attorney-client privilege or attorney work product. It is intended only for the
person(s) to whom this email is addressed. If you have received this email message or any attachment in error, please do not read, copy, or
use it, and do not disclose it to others. Please notify the sender of the delivery error immediately by replying to this email and then deleting the
original message from your system without making a copy. Thank you.

From: Egloff, Maggie L.

Sent: Monday, November 13, 2017 4:45 PM

To: Istelzer@venicegov.com

Cc: ERIN H. CHRISTY <echristy@williamsparker.com>; BAILEY, CHARLIE <cbailey@williamsparker.com>;
kfernandez@swflgovlaw.com; rclark@venicegov.com; dparks@grimesgoebel.com; Jerry Jasper <jjaspernc@gmail.com>
Subject: McLeod Recycling Yard - 700 Gene Green Road

Ms. Stelzer,

Please see attached correspondence from attorney Erin Christy regarding the referenced matter. Thank you.



